Bromley Hills School Newsletter



Autumn Term Week 3 19th September 2025

Visit our website: www.bromhills.dudley.sch.uk

email: info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
THIS HALF TERM

SEPTEMBER

Fri 19th - Jeans for Genes Day

Tues 30th - Y3/4 Harvest at 3pm

OCTOBER

Wed 1st - KS1 Harvest at 3pm

Thurs 2nd – Y5/6 Harvest at 3pm

Mon 6th – Y5 Parent Meeting for Astley Burf Residential at 3.30pm

Tues 7th – Y6 Parent Meeting for Pioneer Residential at 3.30pm

Tues 14th & Thurs 16th - Parents'

Evening

Fri 24th - Last Day of Half Term

Mon 27th - Fri 31st - Half Term

Term dates for the year are on the school website.

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK

Class RB - 94%

Class RSL - 93%

Class 1B - 98%

Class 1/2T - 99%

Class 2F - 92%

Class 3/4H - 95%

Class 3/4L - 86%

Class 3/4N - 95%

Class 5/6Ba - 93%

Class 5/6Bi – 97%

Class 5/ 0DI 57 /

Class 5/6K - 96%

Total attendance for this week is: 94%

Well done to class 1/2T for their **99% attendance this week!**

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

Dear Parents/Carers,

This week, children have been voting for our new School Council members (see photo below). Well done to all of the children who had a go at being elected. Sadly, we cannot choose everyone who applied, but it is great to see that a lot of children wanted to become a member of our School Council. I hope that they are not too disappointed, and they will get another chance next year. Well done to those who have been elected, and I hope you enjoy your time on the School Council. I certainly look forward to hearing your views very soon.

A reminder – please send your child in to school with a coat, as the weather is very changeable and the rain comes very quickly! As we try to get the children out as much as possible, it is imperative that they wear their coat. Thank you for your support in this matter.

Have a lovely weekend.

Many thanks,

Jon Stevens.

PARKING

REMINDER! Please park considerately when dropping off and picking up children from school and not blocking driveways or on the path. Parents/carers with pushchairs cannot get past if someone parks on the path. This then make sit dangerous for young children.

Parking officers are carrying out unannounced visits, and parents whose cars are parked illegally will be fined.

Thank you.

SCHOOL COUNCIL 2025-2026

Photo Removed

ROCKSTEADY BAND

Does your child want to experience the magic of playing music in their very own band?

We've partnered with Rocksteady to deliver in-school rock and pop band lessons, giving children the chance to play music with no experience needed! All instruments provided.

For more information, visit: rocksteadymusicschool.com

MY CHILD AT SCHOOL APP

As you know, we have moved to a new management information system, which is where we store children's information, including contact details. This is where the parent app, 'My Child at School' comes from. This is phase one. Phase two is to move away from our messaging service and payment service to a new one. We will move to the new service soon, and we will let you know when we have.









